
 

NDA Newsletter 
 

Summer 2024 

 
Dear Friends in the Nordic Dermatology Association. Summer is approaching and we are all busy 
on making plans for the coming holidays. But never the less there still are a lot of activities in the 
NDA. 
 
Again a team of young dermatologist, this time from all the member countries, have arranged a 
young investigators meeting at the EADV, this year in Amsterdam. Last year in Berlin the meeting 
was a great success. It gives the participant the possibility to present their work and discuss it with 
other young researchers from the Nordics, and perhaps most importantly offers the opportunity 
to create new contacts and network across the borders. 
 
Please see our website for the invitation. 
 
Speaking of the website, remember to check up on our coursers We have justed held the 8th 
Dermoscopy course in Gothenburg and will have the Nordic Laser course in Copenhagen in June. 
 

We have also had the first NDA lectures in Sweden and Norway. 
The concept being that the NDA supports a lecture at each of the 
Nordic countries’ meeting, provided that the lecturer comes 
from a different Nordic Country. At the national Swedish meeting 
Jesper Elberling From Copenhagen gave a lecture on Navigating 
the Ichtyverse to perceive our symphony of skin sensations. 
 
At the annual spring meeting of the Norwegian Society, the NDA 
guest lecture was held by Dr Maria Karlsson from Stockholm,  
who gave an instructive and interesting presentation on acute 
pediatric dermatology. 
 
 

 
Finally – we now have less than a year until we meet in Helsinki. Please join us in the beautiful 
capital of Finland. The program is very exciting and very soon new information will follow 



 
 

 
 
On behalf of the board we wish you all a great summer 
 
 
Christian Vestergaard 
President NDA 
 


